
 
 

 

  

    08 August 2018 

 

Letter of Recommendation 

 

Dear Sir / Ma’am  

 

It is my pleasure to write this reference letter for Dr Ricardo Dames representing LEAP 
Entrepreneurial Development for their services rendered to the Mandela Bay Development 
Agency on the Safety and Peace through Urban Upgrading Project. We have received 
nothing but professional business ethics and witnessed passion for the development of the 
youth through career guidance and counseling, skills development and business 
entrepreneurship. 

I highly recommend the appointment of Dr Ricardo Dames and the Institute for the 
operationalization of the NMB Enterprise Development Centres. 

 

Yours Faithfully, 

Lerato Muzah 

Operations Department 

Socio-economic Project Leader 



 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


